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Electronic Billing. You should have received your January invoice via email by now unless you chose the option to opt-out. If you 
did not receive your invoice as planned, please let me know so this can be resolved. Also, let me know it you have any questions 
regarding direct deposit. Chris 

Even though we have reached the end of the year it is not to late to make your Annual Pledge and Donation to support our Local 
and International Foundation. Pledge sheets are available at the weekly meeting or by request on line. 

The 2019 District 6940 Conference will be April 4th through 7th at Sandestin Golf and Beach Resort. Details and registration can 
be found at www.dacdb.com  

The weekly meeting of the Rotary Club of Pensacola was 
held at New World Landing on a cold Tuesday January 15, 
2019.   Members and guests received a warm welcome at the 
door from new member Sorna Khakzad and longtime member 
Jimmy Jones. Dale Jordan and Charles Kahn teamed up and 
did a great job on the raffle.  President Betty Roberts called the 
meeting to order and led us in the Four Way Test. Ted Brown 
led us in an inspiring prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance to the 
Flag. The moment in History for this week was presented by 
the Rotary Rooters and gave us a lesson on the origins and 
ups and downs of Mardi Gras celebrations in Pensacola today. 
Beginning in France, moving to the new world in New Orleans, 
Mobile and in 1900 to Pensacola and with a few ups and 
downs ending with the Mardi Gras celebrations we know 
today. Ed Wonders announced that the applications for this 
year’s RYLA are available on line. Alan Bookman provided 
sunshine and greeted guests of Rotarians, visiting Rotarians. 
We were honored with two military guests on this day.  The 
$51 jackpot winner was Dale Jordan.  Mark Harden introduced 
Sheriff David Morgan, the Speaker for the meeting.  Sheriff 
Morgan took the opportunity to speak to the club on the topic 

of Community Leadership and the importance of a community 
having strong moral and ethical standards and role models.  He 
related a personal story of his youth in which he was with the 
‘wrong’ crowd and heading down a path to actions that even at 
the age of 15, he knew were not in line with the expectations of 
his family. He opted out and the rest of the group encountered 
a tragic situation.  Why he made the choice, as a teen who 
longed for peer acceptance and others often do not is the 
question and many of us may have had a similar experience.  
His answer is not fear of law enforcement or personal strength 
of character or education, the answer is the understanding of 
and the pressure to live by a set of common values held by the 
family, church and community and the fear of disappointing 
those respected role models.  His plea is that we all consider 
what we can do to build back and strengthen the core values or 
“common values’ within our community. After Sheriff Morgan 
responded to several questions, President Betty thanked all 
who served and the meeting was adjourned. 

January - Vocational Service Month 

22 Noon     Regular Meeting 
1:00      Board Meeting, New World Landing 

 

29  Noon     Regular Meeting 

January 

22 - Paul Tobin 
 
29 - James Briscione & Brooke Parkhurst, Angelena’s  
        Italian Restaurant 

http://www.dacdb.com/


President Betty Roberts  
Past President Paul Tobin 
President Elect John Trawick 
Secretary Claudia Simmons 
Treasurer C. Ray Jones 
Sergeant At Arms Tim Kane 
Historian John Appleyard 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   4:15 pm 

Perdido 13660 Innerarity Point Road Wed.   7:45 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course - Check navarrerotary.org  

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 

Mary Longworth, Editor 595-4987 

Web Site: Pensacolarotaryclub.org 
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Office, Room 323 Brent Building 

P.O. Box 528  Pensacola, FL 32591-0528 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

January 22nd through January 28th 

George Biggs – January 23    
 Pensacola, FL, in Rotary for 19 years 

Al Coby - January 23     
 Muskogee, OK, in Rotary for 29 years 

Ron Jackson – January 23    
 Marianna, FL, in Rotary for 18 years 

Courtney Dell – January 24    
 Birmingham, AL – in Rotary for 8 years 

David Aronson - January 26    
 Forest Hills, NY – in Rotary for 44 years 

Ron Martin - January 27     
 Pensacola, FL - in Rotary for 18 years 

January 22 
Prayer/Pledge - Verdell Hawkins 
Sunshine - Vicki Campbell 
 

January 29 
Prayer/Pledge - Pueschell Schneier 
Sunshine - Sally Fox 

January 22 
Greeters - Lori Kain and Chris Kelly 
Ticket Sales - Jerry Kindle and Britt Landrum 

January 29 
Greeters - David Lamar and Andrea Krieger 
Ticket Sales - Carol Law and Mike Layton 


